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NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER: NAPSA/DI/18/18- CONSULTANCY FOR THE 

PROVISION OF EXTERNAL AUDIT SERVICES TO LEVY BUSINESS PARK 

HOTEL ON A THREE (03) YEARS RUNNING CONTRACT SUBJECT TO REVIEW 

ANNUALLY FOR POSSIBLE RENEWAL BASED ON PERFORMANCE 

 

Reference is made to the above captioned tender. 

 

Bidders are advised that the aforementioned tender has been cancelled.  

 

Bidders that successfully submitted bids are further advised to collect their technical, 

financial proposals and a fresh solicitation document on Friday, 30th November, 2018. 

 

Secretary  

Management Procurement Committee 

For/Director General 

NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 

 

Issue Date:  28th November, 2018. 

 

 

 


